
DEPARTMENT OF EMERGENCY SERVICES & PUBLIC PROTECTION 

POLICE OFFICER STANDARDS & TRAINING 

To: 

From: 

Date: 

Subject: 

285 PRESTON AVE, MERIDEN, CT 06450 • (203} 427-2622 

General Notice 24-05 

Chief Law Enforcement Officers 
Training Officers 
Satellite Academies 

Karen Boisvert� 
Police Academf Administrator 

March 28, 2024 

Revised Use of Body Worn and Dashboard Cameras 
Revised and Effective March 13, 2024 

At the March 13, 2024, regular scheduled POSTC meeting, the Police Officer Standards and 
Training Council approved changes to the Use of Body Worn and Dashboard Cameras Model 
Policy. 

The changes, which have been updated to conform with the provisions of Public Act 23-47 
(highlighted in red font for easy identification). A word version of the updated policy is located 
on the POST website under latest news and/or featured links or you may gain access by clicking 
on the link provided; BWC Policy. 

Please disregard any Use of Body Worn and Dashboard Cameras POSTC Model Policy that has a 
revision date prior to March 13, 2024. 

Questions or comments may be directed to my attention either by email karen.boisvert@ct.gov 
or phone 203-427-2601. 
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https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/post/general_notices/2024/gn-24-05-bwc-policy/1_use-of-bwc-equipment_pa-23-47.pdf

